
SOFTBALL UMPIRES 
NEEDED 

 

The Northern California Umpires Association (NCUA) 

  

is offering our 33rd annual USA Softball of San Francisco Softball Umpire 

School to be conducted on Saturday, February 17, 2024. 

Persons interested in becoming softball officials must be required to 

attend classroom instruction and on the field mechanic drills. 

All persons who enjoy outdoors and the sport of softball are encouraged 

to attend.  

This school is also a great opportunity for all persons, including coaches 

and players understand the rules and mechanics of the game. 

Umpires can earn up to approximately $100 (3 game set) a night. 

For more information or an application, please contact the following: 

   Name:  Anna Louie 

   Phone:  415.350.8788 

   Email:  ajlouie@comcast.net 

            

NCUA Website: ncuasf.com                 
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